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CODE OF CONDUCT:  

PANDEMIC ADDENDUM 

  

The Mequon-Thiensville community is currently the midst of the COVID-19 pandemic, as 

determined nationally by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), and locally by the 

Washington-Ozaukee Public Health Department (WOPHD), and other appropriate organizations.  

Frank L. Weyenberg Library is working diligently to find the appropriate balance between 

providing free and open access to all library services, and the health and safety of our community.  

In light of this, each Library visitor, five years and older, is required to wear a face mask covering 

their nose and mouth, for the duration of their visit. They are further asked to practice appropriate 

social distancing, remaining, whenever possible, at least six feet from other Library patrons.  

To facilitate social distancing, the Library has moved or removed seating, public access 

computers, iPads, and toys. These physical changes in the Library are designed to discourage patrons 

gathering in close proximity to one another.  

The Library will have, as is available, hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes for use by patrons. 

The Library has instituted heightened cleaning procedures both throughout the workday, and 

after hours. Nevertheless, it is understood that patrons using the Library are doing so at their own risk.  

The situation will be closely monitored by Library administration and the policy will be adjusted 

upon recommendations from the CDC and/or WOPHD, as the situation warrants.  

 


